
Tuesday, March 1, 2016 

Dear Friends, 

 

I hope each of you had a safe and happy holiday 
season. As we all settle into the new year, please take a 
moment to read about what my team and I are working 
on in Washington. I am honored to be your voice in 
Congress and look forward to continuing to serve you with 
pride, tenacity and integrity. It is an honor to represent you 
in Congress for a second year and together we will 
make the most of the year ahead.   

 

In Friendship,  

 

 

   

   
 

 

 

 

Legislative Action 

 

Key Vote: Congresswoman Alma 
S.  Adams voted against legislation 
to override the President’s veto of 
H.R. 3762. This legislation would 
undermine critical components of 
the Affordable Care Act and would 

defund Planned Parenthood. This is 
the  63rd vote to repeal or 

undermine the Affordable Care Act, 
and the 12th vote to attack women’s 

health care in the 114th 
Congress.   Shortly before the vote, 
Congresswoman Adams spoke on 

the House floor in opposition to the 
legislation.  

 

Committee Action: On January 
12th at a Nutrition Subcommittee 
hearing, Congresswoman Adams 

discussed the need for seniors 
participating in the SNAP program 

to have a simpler process for 
documenting their medical bills in 
order to receive additional SNAP 
benefits.  She also highlighted the 

need for more job training 
programs for childless adults  who 

receive SNAP  benefits. 

 

Last week, Congresswoman Adams 
joined other Democratic Colleagues  
to introduce the Fair Day in Court 
for Kids Act which ensures minors 
and other vulnerable populations 
have access to legal representation 

in immigration proceedings.    

Office Locations 

and Hours 

Charlotte District Office 

321 West 11th Street, Suites 

100 & 200, 

Charlotte, NC 28202 

704-344-9950 

Greensboro District Office 

1600 E. Wendover Ave, Suite I, 

Greensboro, NC 27405 

336-275-9950  

Washington, DC Office 

222 Cannon House Offices, 

Washington, DC 20515-3312 

202-225-1510  

 

Casework  
 
 Congresswoman Adams’ 

office has helped more 

than 140 constituents with 

their casework needs.  

We are here to serve you. 

From assisting with social 

security benefits, to 

applying for federal grants , 

please contact my 

Casework Manager, 

Barbara Carter   to initiate 

the casework process.  

 

Barbara.Carter@mail.house.gov
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Congresswoman Adams met with Charlotte Mayor Jennifer Rob-

erts and Charlotte city officials in Washington, D.C.  to discuss 

federal priorities for the city.  

Congresswoman Adams held the first Bipartisan Congressional 

HBCU Caucus meeting of 2016 with John King, the Acting Secre-

tary of Education. The Caucus expressed their priorities for 

HBCUs.   

mailto:Barbara.Carter@mail.house.gov
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Federal Grants 
Billions of dollars in grants and loans are distributed by 

the federal government to organizations throughout the 

country. If your organization is interested in applying 

for federal funding, please contact my office. We are 

happy to guide you through the grants process and to 

provide a letter of support for your application. Contact 

my Grant Director Kim Ratliff  Kim.ratliff@mail.house.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

District  News 

One of Congresswoman Adams’ service 

academy nominees from Lexington has 

received offers to attend the United States 

AirForce Academy and the United States 

Merchant Marine Academy.   

Congresswoman Adams 

presented Vietnam Veteran 

Albert Williams with 

replacement medals at 

the Charlotte Bridge 

Home after the originals 

were lost during Hurricane 

Katrina.  

Congresswoman Adams’ 

office helped Concord 

resident, Doug Cook, get 

replacement medals for his 

service in the Navy more 

than 50 years ago.  

In January, Congresswoman 

Adams participated in a ride along 

with the High Point Police 

Department  to better understand 

their work to combat drug activity 

and keep communities safe.  

 

 

 

Congresswoman Adams and Congresswoman Diana 

DeGette (CO) met to fulfill the friendly wager the 

pair put on Super Bowl 50. Congresswoman Adams 

promised Bojangles, Cheerwine, cookies from Caroli-

na Cookie Company and a hat from her personal col-

lection if the Panthers did not win the Super Bowl.  

Charlotte Assistant City Manager, Ron Kimble, was 

Congresswoman Adams' guest at the October new 

member meeting to share his family's story during 

Domestic Violence Awareness month. 


